
From: Building Standards GR <Building.Standards@gov.sk.ca> 
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 4:19 PM 
Subject: An update from Building Standards in the Saskatchewan Ministry of Government Relations 
  
Hello, we wanted to provide you with an update as we adjust to the new normal created by COVID-19. 
  

      Workshop: Understanding the Objective-Based Code  
We’re unable to offer this in our traditional workshop format. We’re currently exploring how to 
present the workshop online, either as a webinar or as a downloadable, prerecorded workshop. 
We’ll send you information about how to register for this workshop in a future email.  

  
When this workshop is offered, you’ll learn about the effective use of the objective-based code. 
You’ll learn how to use the function, objective and intent statements, as well as the attribution 
tables. You’ll understand how this information can help you with better interpretations and with 
providing alternative solution submissions to local authorities. 

  

       Workshop: Legislative Framework  
The scheduled 2020 spring workshop in Regina has been deferred. (No decision has been made 
yet concerning the fall workshop in Saskatoon.) 

  
We’re also looking at different online platforms that will allow us to deliver this spring 
Legislative Framework workshop and for you to take the requisite exam. Once a suitable 
platform has been chosen, we’ll contact building officials and others so they can register for this 
workshop. 

  

       New Appointment: Chief Building Official 
Effective May 1, 2020, Marvin Meickel will be appointed as the Chief Building Official in 
Saskatchewan. Marvin has been an Assistant Chief Building Official for nearly 10 years.   

  
William Hawkins, who has worked as both Chief Building Official (since 2005) and Executive 
Director of the Building Standards and Licensing Branch (since 2013) will continue as Executive 
Director. In that role, he manages priority projects related to the delivery of technical safety 
programs in the province. 

  
We remind you that due to current circumstances, our staff may take a little longer than usual to 
respond to any inquiries, but we are committed to providing you the same quality of service. Please do 
not courier mail or packages to our office. Building Standards is only providing service through mail, 
email and phone at this time.  
  
If you need to reach us, please do so using the contact information found in our email signature.  
  
Sincerely, 
  

Promoting construction of 

safe, healthy, habitable buildings 
  
Building Standards and Licensing Branch 
Saskatchewan Ministry of Government Relations 
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306-787-4113 P 
306-798-4172 F 
building.standards@gov.sk.ca 
www.saskatchewan.ca/buildingstandards 
  
Confidentiality Notice: 
This email (and any attachment) was intended for a specific recipient(s).  It may contain information that 
is privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure.  Any privilege that exists is not waived.  If you are 
not the intended recipient, do not copy or distribute it to another person or use it for any other purpose.  
Please delete it and advise me by return email or telephone.  Thank you.   
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